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Comments: Please consider and include responsible OHV use in the new management plan. As an affiliate

member and board member of a local 4x4 club, I strongly advocate for continued inclusion of OHV in any

planning. OHV use on public lands is an important community activity, is accessible for those with disabilities,

and leads to volunteer opportunities that promote responsible engagement with, appreciation of, and stewardship

of public lands from the public. More collaborative events would be wonderful and would be a great way to

promote safe, fun, sustainable, and responsible use of public lands by OHV drivers and groups.


